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Honorable senators, 

This bill (SB1589) is decades overdue. Wake Boats are not like any other similarly 

sized craft --That's a well-documented fact. They produce waves with larger size and 

energy which destroys river habitat, endangers other river users, and impacts private 

landowners by lowering property values. 

Thank you!  


